
1

Town Clerk

Subject: FW: NORTH EAST DERBYSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL CHAIRMAN'S CIVIC SERVICE - SUNDAY 28 APRIL 2024

 
 

From: Chairsoffice <Chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 9:48 AM 
To:  
Subject: NORTH EAST DERBYSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL CHAIRMAN'S CIVIC SERVICE - SUNDAY 28 APRIL 2024 
 

Dear Parish Chair & Parish Councillors 
 
The Chairman of North East Derbyshire District Council, Councillor Martin Thacker M.B.E. and his Consort, Mrs. Jean Spencer cordially invites 
you to join them at the Civic Service on Sunday 28 April 2024 at St John’s Church, Walton Back Lane, Walton, Chesterfield, S42 7LT 
commencing at 3.00 pm. 
 
The Chairman and Consort hopes you are able to attend and requests you are seated in the Church by 2:45pm.  Please note a BSL interpreter 
will be available. 
 
Following the Service there will be a light buffet. 
 
If you wish to attend please confirm by email to chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk no later than Friday 12 April 2024. Please also advise of any 
dietary and/or accessibility needs. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tina 
 
Tina Bamford 
Governance Civic Administrative Assistant 
North East Derbyshire District Council 

 You don't often get email from chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  


